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Employee Diversity Survey (B)
At the April 8, 2014 EOC meeting, the EO Director introduced an Employee Survey that was taken at the end
of each diversity training workshop.  The EO Director wanted to provide a more in depth analysis of the survey
and contracted the University of Florida - Florida Survey Research Center (FSRC) to do such an analysis.

Hear a report from EO Director and take action as necessary.
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